
    MEMORANDUM 

BCEHS Victoria Office ● PO Box Stn Prov Govt, Victoria BC V8W 9P1 ● TEL 250-953-3298 ● FAX 250-953-3119 1 

 
 

 
  
In coordination with the BCEHS Emergency Coordination Centre (ECC), the BCEHS 
uniform committee has secured a short-term solution for uniform t-shirts for paramedics. 
This stop-gap solution is intended to get us through the balance of this summer while the 
committee looks to formalize an appropriate, sustainable hot-weather shirt for future use.  
 
Each BCEHS paramedic will receive two shirts. These shirts are navy blue and come 
with the BCEHS logo and a ‘Paramedic’ identifier underneath. The committee is 
anticipating distributing these shirts to staff in early August.  
 
For your action:  
We require all unit chiefs to submit the number of t-shirts needed at their station, along 
with sizing submitted no later than July 30, 2021. Note that the sizing is unisex. Please 
use this order form to submit the necessary information: 
https://surveys.vch.ca/Survey.aspx?s=c741a952e8e141649b09bd9e7fe5a3f8  
 
To expedite delivery of these shirts, Marks, our supplier, will be directly distributing the t-
shirts to our stations. 
 
Due to the tight turn-around, your immediate assistance is appreciated.   
  
If you have any questions, please direct them to ECC.Logistics@bcehs.ca. 
   
Thank you in advance for your timely response. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lucas Hawkes-Frost 
Director, Emergency Coordination Centre 
BCEHS 
 

  
 
 

 

Date: July 22, 2021 File: 195-20/ALL UC 

 CLIFF: 1062899 

To: All BCEHS Unit Chiefs 

 

Re: Summer Uniform: Orders needed 
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